
As South Africa’s winter comes to an end and spring abounds, we are delighted to be sharing further news of renewal and
progress with you, our most valued colleagues in healthcare.

It is all systems go on the BeWell front as we start welcoming our first clients onto the programme. 

At the beginning of last week, we signed on our first major client, EAW – Energy at Work – which is a division of Standard Bank.
There is no greater accolade than seeing this incredible show of support from Standard Bank. Like us here at National
HealthCare Group they really believe in the product and in the considerable difference that it can make in the lives of South
Africans.

Our second major national client is already waiting in the wings for the moment that their members can join BeWell. We will let
you know the minute that happens.

Brief recap on BeWell

In case you have not seen our earlier newsletters, BeWell, which is a brand-new National HealthCare Group product marketed
under the Standard Bank brand offers three highly competitive product options. 

It is at present being launched to Standard Bank’s corporate clients, a market that employs in excess of five million, medically
uninsured employees and will provide employers with the opportunity to provide their employees with access to affordable
private primary healthcare services. 

Get ready for BeWell

Please familiarise yourself and your front office staff with BeWell in preparation of welcoming the BeWell members to your
practice. 

We will continue to share ongoing updates with you in the coming days.

Best wishes
Dr Reinder Nauta and Patrick Lubbe 
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